Claire Hitcox

Planning Strategy

Development Directorate

Birmingham City Council

P.O. Box 28, Alpha Tower

Suffolk 

Queensway

Birmingham 

B1 1TU

07 July 2006
Dear Ms Hitcox 

Birmingham Draft Statement of Community Involvement (SCI)

I write with regard to the Birmingham Draft SCI and to make the following representations.

Although the Home Builders Federation has been consulted on the SCI, the organisation is not included within the list of Consultees and to ensure we continue to be advised of the progress of the SCI and subsequent plans this omission should be rectified.

The Federation also asks that the Council directly notifies organisations and individual consultees of changes to the LDF and their publication of such details on the website, either by letter or e-mail.  Over reliance on participatory methods of communication should be avoided and the option always remain open for comment by all parties without attendance at focus groups etc.

We look forward to acknowledgment of receipt of these representations and advice of the progress of the SCI and subsequent LDF’s etc.

Yours sincerely

Hanna Mawson 

Regional Planner 

South West and Midlands
